The Town of Crown Point Held a Public Hearing Wednesday October 15, 2014

Members present: Supervisor Charles Harrington, Councilperson Walter Worth,
Councilperson Tara Peter, Councilperson Sherlene Simpson-Barrows,
Councilperson Charles Mazurowski

Others present: Susan Kennedy NYS Department of Health Engineer, Mike
Mascarenas Essex County Community Resource Director, Jodi Olcott Essex
County IDA, Todd Hodgsom from AES Water Project Engineer, Gary Allen Water
Wastewater Superintendent, John Capek, Clint Griffin, Margaret and William
Boyle, Mary Beth Worth, Ivan Macey, Bonnie Foreman, Maggie Times of Ti

Supervisor called Public Hearing to order at 6:30 PM

Welcomed the Public and explained the purose of the Public Hearing
Supervisor turned the floor over to Todd Hodgsom Project Engineer, Todd gave
presentation on the history of the Water System and map of Water District.

Discussion on the current water lines, valves and well system.

The income survey is very important to verify the level of the project that would
be allowed to be done.

All Pearl Street water pressure would be improved.
We must have an accurate immediate household income before a Grant Subsidy
would be considered.

Susan Kennedy informed Public that a history of the Town of Crown Point Water
System must have a comprehensive Project.

Jodi Olcott of Essex County IDA stressed the importance of the income survey, the
Town's ultimate goal would be to reduce the cost impact on the residents.

A new water metering system is also needed and the town water billing rate is very
low.




paflel for their attendance and presefltation.

Supervervisor adjourned Public Hearing at 7:30 PM

Attest to:

Linda L. Woods
Town Clerk




